
From: Juli BurneƩ <Juli@portcw.com>
Date: Jul 12, 2021 8:15 AM
Subject: RE: Unavailable 35 foot slips
To: Bob Nevin <rbnevin1@comcast.net>
Cc:

Hi Bob,

Yes, you have been on our waitlist since 4-30-2019. 

We are 100% occupied in the marina here at The Port of Camas-Washougal.

Thank you for your paƟence waiƟng for a slip.  I will let you know when one becomes available.

Juli BurneƩ

Leasing Agent / AdministraƟve Assistant

24 South ‘A’ Street

Washougal, WA 98671

360-835-8098 direct

360-835-2197 fax
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1 of 1 7/12/2021, 8:58 AM

Exhibit 14  SHOR22-01


